
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

17th June 2021 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

Following the recent update from the government, and in accordance with government guidelines 
and our school risk assessments, we have taken the difficult decision that we will be unable to have 
spectators at our sports events during our Health and Well-being week. 
 
We understand that this will be disappointing, but hope that you understand why this decision has 
had to be made to ensure we keep our school community safe. 
 
The good news is that the children will still be able to participate within their bubbles in a fun packed 
week of various activities. We plan to create as many memories as possible and will be producing a 
video montage of the events to be able to share with everyone as well. 
 
As this year has been so challenging for so many of our children we wish to make the week a real 
celebration and we will be rewarding every child a special Garlinge medal to celebrate their 
achievements. We have also managed to secure a visit from Rachel Laybourne, a previous GB 
Volleyball player who played in the London 2012 Olympics.  
 
During the week starting Monday 28th June through to Friday 2nd July we would like children to 
wear their sports clothes every day. The clothes must be suitable for ‘active’ activities, such as a  
t-shirt and shorts, jogging bottoms and school jumper.  
 
On the day of your child’s house competition below, we ask that they wear their normal PE kit to 
school please. 
 

Monday 28th June   Tuesday 29th June  

RA / RB / RC / RD /5C /5D  1A/1C/ 6A / 6B/ 6C / 6D 

Wednesday 30th June Thursday 1st July 

3A/3B/3C/3D/ 5A / 5B  1B/ 1D/ 2A/2B/2C / 2D/ 

Friday 2nd July Monday 12th July 

4A/4B/4C/4D Nursery AM & PM 

 

Can we also take this opportunity to remind you to apply sun cream before school, bring in a sun hat 
to be worn and to ensure that your child has a named water bottle with them as well. 

 

Thank you as always for your understanding and support and we look forward to enjoying a 

really special week at Garlinge.  

Kind regards 

Mrs L Sparkes 
PE and Sports Co-ordinator 


